
   

On October12, 2023 the Avon Water Pollution Control Authority 
resolved to change the commercial sewer use billing date from 
July 1 to April 1.  This will take effect for the 2023 billing year, 

which is to be billed on April 1, 2024, and payable without 
penalties by May 1, 2024. 

Please call The Office of the Collector of Revenue at  
860-409-4308 if you have any questions concerning this. 


